

April 2, 2020

Information Letter no. 8-2020

Dear Member Federations,

Because of COVID-19 pandemic the government of Czech Republic has declared a state of emergency and restrictions have been put into place to enter or leave the Czech territory. Consequently, taking care of health and safety of the European Fencing Family, EFC Comex made a decision to postpone the scheduled date of U-23 European Championships (27-31.05.2020) for a later date.

Due to the fact that we do not have an amended FIE calendar yet, EFC Comex is not able to determine at the moment when this Championship can be held.

After receiving the new FIE calendar, EFC Comex will try to find an appropriate date for holding this Championship.

Best regards,